62

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 1986 CONTINUED

1985-1986 CONTINUED

607579 Xerox Corp. Maintenance 444 .71
607580 Betty Jo Fears Notary Public 25.00
607581 Southwestern Bell Services 1,179.45
607582 Long Distance Savers Services 793.18
607759 Laura R. Hargrove, Clerk Certification 10.67
607760 Clerk,U.S.Distric Court Document 2.50
607761 Administrative Services Services & Supplies 1,464.08
607762 Building Operations Services 792.40
607817 Jacqueline Beard, CSR Transcript 52.00
607818 Sally Ann Self Transcript 26.00
607852 Dan P. Scott & Sons Supplies 54.00
607853 Sound Electronics Video Co. Cassettes 75.00
607917 Allen Litchfield, Asst.D.A. Expenses 5.16
607918 Southwestern Bell Services 100.95

1985-1986 DA - BOGUS CHECK DIVISION

607799 Xerox Corporation _ Supplies 2,720.00
607930 Lindquist Reporting Service Deposition 130.90
607931 Building Operations Services 155.24
607959 Scott Rice , Supplies 85.84
607960 , Administrative Services Supplies 337.36
607993 D.A.T.C.C. Services 113.03

1985-1986 DA - DRUG ENFORCEMENT DIVISION

607607 Newspaper Printing Corp. Services 50.00
607798 Xerox Corporation , Supplies 925.00

(The above claims may be seen in the Tulsa County Clerk's office)
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(Agenda of the meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 10:20
a.m. on February 25, 1986)

MINUTES
Thursday, February 27, 1986

The Board of County Commissioners for Tulsa County, Oklahoma met at the hour
of 9:00 a.m., with the following members present: John Selph, Chairman; Melvin C.
Rice, Member; Lewis Harris, MemBer. Members absent: none. Otherspresent: Clayton
Edwards, Melody Bishop, Mack Bettis, Jack Gordon, Leroy Jones, Marshall Stewart.

John Selph, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m.,
and the following business was transacted:

The Board discussed the CAMA Update and Assessment Audit. Bettis stated the
program was on schedule. Bettis added they still need to hire additional people,
but there is no money in this year'é budget. The Board suggested he take his case
to the Budget Board.

Leroy Jones and Mack Bettis were present to discuss the Land Records Management
System. Bettis stated the Assessor's office needs to hire an employee immediately,
but there are no funds in the Assessor's budget. Chairman suggested Bettis talk
with some of the other offices for possible funding from their budgets. Bettis is to
work with Wayne Carr and bring before the Budget Board. Jones will keep the Board
advised.

The Board discussed Data Processing needs requested in a memo to the Board
from Leroy Jones dated February 11, 1986. The Board agreed for Jones to proceed on

the following:

1. A one-step salary adjustment for Jerry Cinocca




